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News to Know!  
• Thank you! A huge thank you to all our teachers, students, and parents as we navigate unchartered territory!  Our 

goal is to keep our dancers and staff healthy and to keep our students in class at the studio!  Thank you to all the 
parents that have been extra cautious and kept their dancers at home if they weren’t feeling 100%!  Please remember 
that we are more than willing to create a Zoom class for your dancer if they need to stay home for a short time.  We 
have decided that we will no longer require the COVID questionnaire; however, we will continue to check 
temperatures and wear masks.   

 

• Dance Central is now paperless!  Make sure you’ve logged into your online account to update your information. 
https://app.akadadance.com/customer/login?schoolId=AK601940J 
 

• Watch Your Email — October tuition is due. Statements are being emailed to the email address we have on file.  
 

• Get Ready for a Spook-tacular Week! Wear your costume to your class on any day 
during October 26 – 31. Nothing scary, please – we have little dancers too! Teachers will 
have some special events during this week.  
 

• Recital Fees Due by October 31! Each student is invited to participate in Dance Central’s 
annual recital. Admission to the recital is free. To offset the cost of renting the theater and the required personnel, 
a recital fee is due per student participating in the show.  The budget for the show is based on total number of 
students participating; therefore, recital fees are not refundable.  The fee is $80.00 on or before October 31, 
2020 and $90.00 after this date.   All recital fees are due by Saturday, November 7, 2020.  
 

• Sign up for Industry Xperience! Register Here!  

Does your dancer want to gain some additional dance experience 
from leaders in the industry? Join us at the studio as we host Industry 
Xperience, with nationally award-winning instructors. Learn more 
about the convention here.   
 
Saturday, November 7, 2020 - junior level (ages 7-11) event from 2p-8p 
Sunday, November 8, 2020 - teen & senior level (ages 12+) event from 9a-3p 
 

• Credit Card Payment NOTE:  
We are able to accept credit card payments for tuition, company fees, costumes and Dance Central merchandise.  If 
you would like to authorize us to do reoccurring payment for your tuition, fill out the google form below. A new form 
must be completed at the beginning of each season. You may either do this by logging into your Akada account, 
calling the office, or coming into the studio. 2020-2021 ACH Recurring Payment Authorization Form 

 

• Dance Central T-Shirts!  

Have you seen the fun new studio t-shirts the teachers have been wearing?  Order yours today! Dance Central T-Shirt 

Order Form / " 

 

Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday  

4:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Friday 

4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 

Saturday 

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

https://app.akadadance.com/customer/login?schoolId=AK601940J
https://www.industryxperience.com/shop
https://www.industryxperience.com/
https://www.industryxperience.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSexJsiYfXn5AoPt8_OK8By1GjDnwnwB7aDmesmSTqL1RnWfNg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/mBNbx73ycT3Rq9UP9
https://forms.gle/mBNbx73ycT3Rq9UP9

